Bonnie Hill

I support amendment #2 to ban scrubbers. Marine life in our oceans has enough problems without
the added discharge of toxin-laden wastewater from cruise ships. The loophole that allows cruise
ships to continue to burn dirty fuel oil and then "scrub" the exhaust and get away with dumping it in
the ocean has to be closed.



